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Section 22

Treatment of UBER by regulators 

The NSW Government noted in their submission: 

Transport for NSW stated that the UberX service does not comply with the current NSW 
Passenger Transport Act 1990. The NSW Government has, however, acknowledged that 
it needs to consider how it adapts to new opportunities in the market and is 
considering its position in response to ride-sharing activities to ensure it considers the 
benefits to consumers and the impact on the industry. 
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